
Notice of Board Meeting Cancellation 
of the 

Grand Coulee Dam School District 
Board of Directors 

505 Crest Drive  
Coulee Dam, WA 99116 

 
The Grand Coulee Dam School District Board of Directors will be cancelling their June 13, 2022 

school board meeting. The next regular board meeting is scheduled for June 27, 2022. 


